
Calendar Term 3 

 

Monday 17 October 

Year 6 Camp meeting 

5.30pm Room 13 

 

Weeks 2 & 3 

Kindy Interviews  

For new families 

 

Friday 21 October  

Year 4 Assembly 

8.45am in the  

undercover area 

 

Liturgical Calendar 

 

Friday 14 October 

Kindy Mallee Priest Visit 

– 9:30am 

 

Sunday 16 October 

125th Anniversary of St 

Joseph’s - 10:00am Mass 

at St Joseph’s in Boulder 

The Link 
St Mary’s Primary School 

Term 4 

12 October 2022 

Ph 90 920900  email: admin@stmkalg.wa.edu.au 

School Vision Statement 
   

At St Mary’s Primary School we work in partnership with 
families and the Goldfields Community, to provide a 
Christ-centred and child focused school of excellence, 

where children are nurtured and empowered to  
reach their full potential. 

From the Principal’s desk 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Welcome back to Term Four! I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday 

and have come back refreshed and ready for a busy Term. Term Four al-

ways goes so quickly with lots of fun and excitement.  

 

Over the next two weeks we will be interviewing new Kindy families to 

the school. They will be visiting the Kindy class and looking at our beauti-

ful school. Kindy Orientation Day is on the 23rd November where chil-

dren and parents spend time meeting the teachers and playing in the 

classroom. Our existing Kindy children will be working in the hall this 

day. 

If you know of any families who are interested in attending St Mary’s for 

Kindy, we still have a few spots available. 

 

Our Year Six children are on a countdown to camp. There is a meeting 

scheduled for Monday at 5.30 in Room 13 to provide more information to 

Parents and answer any questions. 

 

The Kalgoorlie/Boulder City Council in conjunction with the Main Roads 

are continuing to do roadwork around the school. Please be very mindful 

of trip hazards particularly out the back near the new path. 

 

A big congratulations to Ashleigh and Branden Pyke on the arrival of a 

beautiful baby boy Tanner Jon. We can’t wait to meet him.  

 

God Bless, 

Elizabeth Browner 

Principal 

 



MANDATE LETTER–  NEW EVANGELISATION IN CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

 

Catholic schools need also to help students who are already aware of the sacred to deepen this sense 

within themselves.  In particular, this means helping them to respond to  sense of the presence of 

Jesus Christ, especially within the school.  Students and staff need to appreciate that he is present 

within each baptised person, such as when the school community gathers in his name.  He is        

present, too, in the Word of God in whatever way it is being celebrated and in every person in need. 

This Sunday is the Twenty Nineth Sunday of Ordinary time.  In Luke’s Gospel it reflects upon that 

people sometimes get tired of children asking for things.  Teachers and students get tired of the 

same old lessons.  We sometimes get tired of friends who borrow our things.  In the reading, Jesus 

tells us that God never gets tired of us.  God is the one who will never say. “Stop bothering me!” 

 GOSPEL 

Listen to the words of the Gospel of Luke      

18: 1-8 

 

Jesus told his disciples a story about how 

they should keep on praying and never give 

up.  In a town there was once a judge who 

didn't fear God or care about people. In the 

same town there was a widow who kept go-

ing to the judge and saying, “Make sure that 

I get fair treatment in court.” For a while the 

judge      refused to do anything. Finally, he 

said to   himself, “Even though I don't fear 

God or care about people, I will help this 

widow because she keeps on bothering me. 

If I don't help her she will wear me out.” The 

Lord said, “Think about what that crooked 

judge said.  Won't God protect his chosen 

ones who pray to him day and night? Won't 

he be concerned for them? He will surely 

hurry and help them.”  

The Gospel of the Lord 

    PRAYER  

Gracious God 

Through the presence of your Spirit  

and the unity of the Church  

you hear and answer us.   

Strengthen in us the gift of prayer  

and deepen in us the gift of faith.  

We ask this through Christ our Lord.  

Amen. 

SUPPORT 



 
                          

OPENING TIMES   
   MONDAY 2.30pm—3pm  

WEDNESDAY 8.30am—9am  FRIDAY 8.15am –8.45am                   

                                             

TRUST 

 

 

 

 

Open Thursdays from 8.30am to 9.00am 

For second hand uniforms please contact Ingrid Fitzgibbins 0412327113 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS !! Please come and visit 

on Thursday to see how you can help 

 

 

 

School Fees have now been issued!!  

Please contact Linda in the office  

with confirmation of your payment plan. 

REMINDER FINAL PAYMENT OF  

FEES ARE DUE BY THE END OF TERM 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE US TO PUT ITEMS ON HOLD WE DONT MIND BUT FOR A LIMIT OF 1 MONTH.    

ITEMS WILL THEN BE RETURNED TO THE SHELF.  UNIFORMS CAN BE RETURNED WITHIN 7 

DAYS OF PURCHASE FOR EXCHANGE OR CREDIT, PROVIDING A RECEIPT IS SHOWN AND TAGS             

ARE INTACT.  PLEASE SEE THE LADIES IN THE UNIFORM SHOP IF YOU HAVE ANY QUERIES.       

A REMINDER THAT THE UNIFORM SHOP IS ALL VOLUNTARY AND WE TRY OUR BEST. 

Any Queries please phone Marcelle Caputo 0438941439 

tel:0412327113


COMMUNITY 

What a colourful day we had on Wednesday of the last week of Term Three. Everyone looked fantastic in their footy/

sport clothes.  We would like to thank everyone for their generous gold coin donation as a total of $650 was raised for 

our Christmas Hampers. It was wonderful to see you all supporting this wonderful cause to help families who cannot 

afford food for Christmas. Well done, everyone! We can always count on your generosity. A big thank you to you all.  

Mrs Sue Coyle (Assistant Principal Religious Education) 



RESPECT 

Last term, St Mary’s Interschool Team competed at the EGCSSA Athletics Carnival. It 

was a fantastic day with some great competition between schools! We finished 4th 

overall and showed great sportsmanship in every race! Well done to all those that 

competed! 

Mrs Pankhurst (Interschool  Athletics Carnival  Teacher)  



RESPECT 

Congratulations to Mrs Sue Coyle on completing 20 years in the role of    

Assistant Principal at St Mary's.  The staff, students and school community 

thank Mrs Coyle for her outstanding leadership, hard work and dedication 

to our school. 



RESPONSIBLE 



RESPONSIBLE 



RESPONSIBLE  



ACCEPTANCE 



ACCEPTANCE 



STARR 



ACCEPTANCE 


